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Dear Parents/Carers, 

To celebrate the class reaching 80 class credits we have decided that we would like to have a treat on the 

afternoon of Thursday 25th June 2015.   

As a class we decided that we would like to have an afternoon where we can watch some Bear Grylls, which 

is linked to our current topic.  To accompany this I have decided that we will have a few sweet and savoury 

snacks.  The class voted on which ones they would like and I will be providing them for the children to 

enjoy.  I have not revealed them to the children yet so it will be a nice surprise for them, but if you do have 

any questions in regards to the type of snacks being provided then please don’t hesitate to come and ask 

me. 

Many thanks, 

The Year 3 Team 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr Burnham     Mrs Reynolds 

Class Teacher     Head Teacher 

 


